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- SENIOR PICTURE AND SENIOR PICTURE RETAKE DAY will be taken on Tuesday 

September 10th, you must sign up for a time outside Mr. Thompson’s room. The 
pictures will be taken in the wrestling room behind the high school main gym. 
 

- UNDERCLASS PICTURE DAY will be Tuesday September 10th and Wednesday 
September 11th. All pictures will be taken during your gym class. Seniors, you must 
get your picture for your school Identification card. 
 

- Stay healthy!  Fight the Flu!  Come to the High School Cafeteria on Monday, 
September 23, between 4 & 6:30 to get your annual flu shot.  Bring your entire 
family!  Must have your insurance card and a parent with you.  Stop by the health 
office if you have any questions. 
 

- Course changes can only be made if you would like to add a class, if you are missing 
a core curriculum class or lunch period, or for clerical errors. Course change 
request forms can be found in the Student Support Services office. Please reach out 
to your counselor if you have any questions.  
 

- Attention any students interested in working out after school.  The new high school 
weight room, located in the tech wing of the building will open Monday September 
9th from 2:45 – 3:45.  Feel free to join us afterschool. 

 
- If you are interested in recycling, energy conservation or in teaching elementary 

students how to save energy, consider joining STEM- Savings Through Energy 
Management.  We meet in the Library every Wednesday and Friday mornings at 
7:30 am. 
 

- The Boys Varisty Volleyball Team won a five-set marathon against Maryvale on 
Sat.  Maryvale capitalized on our slow start in set one winning 25-22.  We bounced 
back in the second set winning 14-25.  The third set we came out flat and made 
some mental errors and lost 15-17.  We showed grit and won the final 2 sets 24-26 
and 13-15 to earn our first match.  We were led by strong performances by Ethan 
with 33 assists, Vincent with 12 kills and 3 aces, Matteo with 12 kills and an ace, 
Vincenzo with 10 kills and an ace, and Jackson with 6 kills and 6 aces. 
 

-  

 

 

Daily Bulletin – September 9, 2024   
Today is an “D” Day 
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- Attention Class of 2025:  Senior appointments with your counselors will begin the week of Sept. 16, 
2024.  Please be sure to check your Teams messages and invites, as well as your school email, for 
the day and time of your appointment. If you absolutely cannot attend at your scheduled time, 
please contact Mrs. Olsen in the Student Support Services office via email or Teams to reschedule. 
 

- An admission representative from Canisius University will be visiting Iroquois on Tuesday, Sept. 
24th from 11:00-11:30 (4th period). Interested Senior and Junior students are invited to participate. 
If you are interested in attending, please sign up at the Student Support Services office no later than 
2:30 p.m. on Monday, Sept. 23rd.  
 

- Volunteers are needed for Marilla Ag Day happening on Sunday, Sept. 15.  All events will take place 
on the Marilla Fireman’s Grounds, located at 1950 West Ave.  Help is needed with a variety of 
events, including Kids’ Fun Zone, Parking/Traffic Control, set up and clean up afterwards.  If you 
are interested in volunteering, please check your Teams messages for contact information, or stop 
by the Student Support Office. 
 

- Students are invited to join Senator Gillibrand’s 2024 Service Academy Night at Williamsville South 
High School, located at 5950 Main Street in Williamsville. Service academies -also known as 
military academies -offer accepted nominees’ free undergraduate studies at one of four military 
schools. Plan to attend this event on September 10th to learn more about opportunities 
available. Links to the Service Academy application have been sent to all Seniors via Teams 
message.  
 

- Parents of Iroquois Senior and Junior students are invited to attend the Mini-College Fair, 
happening on Wednesday, September 18th, from 6:30-8:00 p.m. just after the High School Open 
House. Admission representatives from seven local colleges/universities will be on campus and 
available to speak with Senior and Junior parents about undergraduate curriculum, student life, 
sports, financial aid, and more. If parents have any questions, please contact the Student Support 
Services office at 716-652-3000 x 7876.   
 

- Parents of Iroquois Senior and Junior students are invited to attend the College Application 
Procedure Workshop on Wednesday, September 18th, beginning at 5:30 p.m., prior to the High 
School Open House Event. This workshop, presented by our High School Counselors, offers helpful 
information on topics such as the College Application Process timeline, NCAA, Letters of 
Recommendations, scholarship opportunities, SAT/ACT testing, and more. If parents have any 
questions, please contact the Student Support Services office at 716-652-3000 x 7876.  

 
- The High School Social Work Department, in collaboration with Kids Escaping Drugs, will be hosting “The 

Dark Side of Social Media”, a parent/guardian only presentation on Thursday, October 10th from 6:00-7:00 

p.m. in the high school cafeteria. Topics of discussion will include the influence and safety concerns of 
popular forms of media-TikTok, Instagram, Twitter and how they affect our teens.  

- Beginning Monday, October 21st, through Sunday, November 3rd, students can apply to up to five 
(5) SUNY campuses with NO application fee.  This fee waiver includes ALL SUNY campuses, no 
matter which application vehicle a student chooses.  The SUNY 2025 application is available online 
at www.suny.edu/attend/apply-to-suny .  NOTE: Students can submit their application during the 
free week event, but supplemental material such as transcripts and letters of recommendation may 
be submitted after November 3rd.  

 

Continued on next page….. 
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High School Attendance 

Mrs. Healy – dhealy@iroquoiscsd.org or 716-652-3000 x7880 
 

• Students that arrive to school late must bring a note from his/her parents 
explaining the reason for being tardy.   

• Students that have an Early Dismissal – Students must bring a note from 
his/her parents, or have a parent contact the Attendance Desk, be signed 
out at the Main Office.  The parent must come in the foyer to sign-out 
their student, and the student must sign-out at the Attendance Desk. 

• Any Students who are Absent should bring in a note when they return  
explaining the reason. 

Upcoming Events: 
 

September  10-11 – HS Photos 
September 12 – HS Sports Photos 

 
September 16-20 – HS Club Fair 

 

September 18 – HS Open House 6:30 pm 
 

September 23 – Flue Clinic – HS Cafeteria 
4:00 pm – 6:30 pm 

 
October  11 – Superintendent Conference Day 

No Student Attendance 
 

October 14 – Columbus Day 
No School 

 
October 15-19 – Homecoming Week 

 
November 12 – NHS Induction 
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